
From:  

Sent: 23 April 2017 18:23 
To: Patel, Yogini 

Subject: Neasden gambling Centre 

 

Dear Ms Patel, 
 
I am writing to complain about the additional gambling centre proposed for Neasden 
Shopping Centre. I believe this is a negative development for the area. Neasden shopping 
centre is already struggling with a wealth of unpleasant issues including begging, 
drunkenness, gangs of unruly youths, mentally unstable persons, etc. Neasden shopping 
centre already has a casino and a number of betting shops. This is more than enough for 
such a small area. Local residents increasingly regard the shopping centre as a no go area 
and this proposal simply reinforces that view. Such establishments will simply generate 
more misery by exploiting vulnerable people and may I remind you that a large number of 
school children also pass through the area. Please do not add to the misery of local 
residents. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Regards 
 
 


